
Corrigendum Notice 
Institute of Space Technology 

 
PRE-QUALIFICATION OF FIRMS FOR SUPPLY AND 

INSTALLATION OF SOLAR POWER SOLUTION  
 

  With reference to the earlier advertisement issued by the Institute of Space 
Technology (IST) regarding the Prequalification of Firms for Design, Supply, 

Installation, Commissioning and net metering of Solar Photo Voltaic System, all 
prospective firms are hereby informed of the following changes/clarifications: 
 

1. The requirement of submission of Bid Security/Earnest Money of Rs. 
200,000/- is waived off at this stage. It will be required later from the 
prequalified firms at the RFP stage. 

2. Firms are not required to submit the design of the On-Grid Solar PV 
System at this stage. The design will be required at the RFP stage. 

3. The deadline for submission of applications/proposals for prequalification 
is extended up to 29th September 2025 (Monday) at 11:30 AM. 

 

This corrigendum notice along with updated prequalification documents and 
evaluation & shortlisting criteria is also available on IST website www.IST.edu.pk, 

PPRA website at www.ppra.org.pk & E-PAD’s portal.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Deputy Director (Procurement)  
Institute of Space Technology 
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